
ONEIDA FAMILY FITNESS ANNOUNCEMENT 

Starting Monday, July 12, 2021  

LOCKER ROOMS 

 Re-opening of our brand new locker room area!! 

MASKING 

 Masking will be highly recommended but optional for members 

that are fully vaccinated. 

BOOKING SYSTEM 

 Members will no longer need to use the Online Booking System to 

use our facility 

 Members will still need to utilize the Booking System for attending 

classes at Oneida Family Fitness. 

Oneida Family Fitness is excited to announce that starting Monday, July 12 the 

following changes / additions will be available to our members: 

As we continue to open more of our services to the membership, we stay committed to the      

health and safety of our membership and will continue to follow the recommendations from 

our Community Public Health Officer. We want to thank our membership for their patience 

as we slowly continue to open our facility. For additional questions on memberships or ser-

vices, please contact our membership desk at (920) 490-3730 or email us at                          

familyfitness@oneidanation.org 

What can Members look forward to in the near future? 

 Gymnasium Opening for Basketball 

 Swimming Pool 

 Exercises classes in our Studios (Currently in the gym) 

                            Like us on Facebook! 

Visit our website:  https://oneida-nsn.gov/fitness 

http://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.494827881728.283935.20531316728&type=1

